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Transport Office 

21st November 1809 

Sir, 

 In return to your letter of the 18th Instant, I am directed to acquaint you, that 

Captain Young, the Board’s Agent at Deptford, has received Directions to ship the 

Stores therein mentioned, on board the Canada, for New South Wales. 

I am, 

Sir, 

Your most humble Servt 

Alex McLay 

Secretary 


